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Dear Readers,

It is already Friday, which means
that today is the last day of the
YPAC-week. It's insane how fast
this week came to an end and it
still feels like it was only
yesterday when we arrived in
Sonthofen.

Today at the public market you
can finally make all your
resolutions seen and heard by
local politicians and experts that
are coming to see what our
generation demands. We hope
that your resolutions are
successful and that YPAC can
reach its goal in implementing
them into the “real” political
work.

You've worked really hard
during this week and great
resolutions were the result of
that. Even if the YPAC is mainly
about politics, which of course is
incredibly important, we think
it's safe to say that we all made a
lot of new friends and that the
real joy was in being able to see
each other again after three
years of the Covid-19-
pandemic.

Let’s not stop voicing

our concerns and let

us convince the politicians to
really listen when the youth
demands change.

We especially want to thank
our incredible press group,
who always worked in

the background and made
sure everybody knows what is
going on in the committees.
Over the whole week they
have written great articles and
created content for social
media. Thank you so much, you
were a joy to work with. We love
you.

Best wishes,

your Editors in Chief,

Franziska Schroeder and Emma
Stockhaus
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Overview of the Day

The day started off with the
Public Market, a place where
local politicians and YPAC
delegates meet so they can
present their ideas and
resolutions in hopes of
convincing said politicians of
implanting them into politics.
The politicians stayed at each
committee for about 10
minutes and then rotated to the
next one. At the end they said
which resolutions they liked
and which are probably difficult
to implement.

The Public Market lasted three
hours and was then followed by
the farewell ceremony, where
all the participants of the YPAC
received their respective
certificate.

After that a few delegations
went to the Alpenstadt Museum
for a guided tour while others
already went home.







The Press Group while the Public Market




Best of YPAC 2023
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Thank youl!

We, the press group, want to thank all YPAC delegates, the CPs,
the presidency, the organisation team, the teachers, and
everyone who made this year's wonderful YPAC possible for
their hard work. All of you worked really hard and it was totally
worth it. We are glad that many international friendships,
unforgettable memories and world-changing ideas were born
here.

We hope to see the majority of you again next year and in case
this was your last YPAC we wish you all the best for the future!
The Press group

The press group 2023

The editors in chief and Andri
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